
Merrylands News 
Friday 19th april 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school—we hope you had a lovely Easter 
Break. 
 
This wee k some children from Years 3 & 4 took part in the 
Berlesduna Orienteering Competition.  
 
All children have took part in Science Week which they 
have thoroughly enjoyed. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 

 

summer Term at Merrylands Primary School 

Acorn Class:  Ocean A S 

Sunflower:  Ethan W 

Daisy Class:  Oskar H 

Daffodil Class:  Malakai A 

Ladybird Class:  Grace S 

Dragonfly Class:  Alice I 

Butterfly Class:  Alexander G 

Sycamore Class:  Ethan A 

Oak Class:  Ava H 

Maple Class:  Logan R 

Lake Class:  Megan P 

Ocean Class:  Tyroon H 

River Class:  Joseph L 

Amazon Class:  Leo H 

Snowdonia Class:  Max T 

Eagle Class:  Ellie-May C 

Falcon Class:  Jasmine C 

Adventurer Class:  Jessica B 

Explorer Class:  Mollie T 

Star of the Week 

Attendance 
School Attendance Target:  97.00% 

This week’s Attendance:  94.23% 

Remember….   If your child is absent, a call must be made to the School Office EVERY school day 

that your child is absent and must be reported by phone 01268 417893, via email ad-

min@merrylands-pri.essex.sch.uk or ParentMail.  Please do not send a message via Seesaw or 

Tapestry. 



 This week in Daisy Class we have been 
reading “The Growing Story” by Ruth 
Krauss and Helen Oxenbury. We en-
joyed looking at the beautiful illustra-
tions and watching 
the chicks and puppy 
grow up throughout 
the story. We liked 
the happy ending!  

Orienteering Competition 

On Wednesday some children from Year 3 and 4 took 
part in the Berlesduna Orienteering Competition. The 
children had the opportunity to work in groups with 
other children from the trust to find letters around 
The Willows. They had to use communication, team 
work and map reading skills. The children had a won-
derful time and were a credit to the school. 

  

    

 

 

Did you know?  

It can rain diamonds on other 
planets.  

Upcoming Diary Dates 

W/B 15.04.24 - Science Week 

16.04.24 - Year 6 parent / carer drop in  

17.04.24 - Trust Orienteering Competition 

24.04.24 - Reception Police Visit 

26.04.24 - Spectrum Colour Sponsor Walk 

03.05.24 - Nursery Stay and Play (details to follow) 

W/B 13.05.24 - Year 6 SATs week 

22.05.24 - Basildon Junior Music Festival 

24.05.24 - Inset Day (School closed) 



 

Hampton Court Palace 

On our last day of term we journeyed to Hampton Court Palace, the home of Henry VIII. 

Luckily, most of the times it rained we were inside. We had a great time exploring the 
palace and grounds and were helped along the way by our own "in character"  tour guide 
and expert. It was great to see what we have studied in books and films in real life! 

 It was lovely for this trip to be Mrs Willets last day of school after all her years of ser-
vice. 

 
 

 


